Parent Information:  







23rd May 2017
Lego Workshop for Parents Year 1, 2, 3
Tuesday 6th June 2017

Dear Parent/ Carer
We are running a Lego workshop  for parents and children from Years 1, 2 and 3 on Tuesday 6th June 2017 1.30pm – 3.15pm.  The session is mathematical  and gives and insight into a different technique of learning.  For parents who  sign up your child will be allowed out of class to accompany you.
Due to small Lego blocks being used and posing a hazard to young children, siblings under school age will not be allowed to attend.

If you would like to take part in this workshop, please let us know by returning the slip below by Friday 26th May 2017.

Many Thanks

Mr C Mervyn
(----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

LEGO WORKSHOP - Parents Year 1, 2, 3
I will be attending the Lego Workshop on Tuesday 6th June 2017 1.30pm – 3.15pm
Childs Name: ______________________________________________

Class: ______________________________________________________

Parent / Carers Name: _______________________________________

Contact Telephone Number: __________________________________

